
NetX360® Version 1801 To Be Discontinued 

 
To ensure you are benefitting from the most recent enhancements, Pershing will be 
discontinuing version 1801 on October 10, 2024. Those using unsupported versions will 
be directed to the download site. 
 
NetX360® Version 1831 will be available via the login prompt as of August 22, 
2024. 
 
Download Site: 
https://download.netx360.com/portal/login 
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